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Friday 4th October 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce we are again hosting our Scholastic Book Fair from Monday 14th October 2024. 
To celebrate this, we have decided to run our usual ‘Book and Breakfast’ session for all year groups in order 
to support our ongoing focus of reading across school.  
 
As part of Book and Breakfast, pupils and their families are warmly invited into school before the day begins to 
browse the book fair and spend some time together reading a book or two, whilst enjoying some breakfast 
together. There will also be an opportunity to purchase books - details on purchasing will be shared soon so 
look out for posters and information on Facebook. Sessions are outlined below:  
 
Monday 14th October 2024 - EYFS - PLEASE NOTE THIS IS DIFFERENT TO THE WORKSHOP BEING HELD FOR 
RECEPTION PARENTS AT 4PM  

 
Tuesday 15th October 2024 – Class 1 (Year 1), Class 2 (Year 1/2) and Class 3 (Year 2) 
 
Wednesday 16th October 2024 – Class 4 (Year 3), Class 5 (Year 3) and Class 6 (Year 4) 
 
Thursday 17th October 2024 – Class 7 (Year 5) and Class 9 (Year 6) 

 
Book and Breakfast will be accessible via the hall doors. Doors will open at 8:30am until 9:15am. 
 
Sessions are year group specific, as outlined above, however this is for capacity issues only and anyone is 
welcome to each session, e.g. if you have more than one child or you cannot attend the date identified. Children 
who are not able to attend the book and breakfast sessions will be given an opportunity to visit the book fair 
with a member of staff at some point during the week so they do not miss out. 

 
We can’t wait to welcome you into school for what is certain to be a wonderful experience! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Mrs Clark 
Deputy Headteacher 


